
WAYZATA HIGH SCHOOL 
CLASS OF ‘68 
45TH REUNION 

 
Greetings from the reunion committee!  The Class of ’68 is making plans for the 45th reunion 
and we want to get the word out to as many classmates as possible.  Once again, we are 
planning for a fun weekend of activities, with the main event: 
 

Saturday, August 24, 2013 – 6:00 to 9:00 PM  
Dinner Cruise on Lake Minnetonka  

 
The cost of the main event will depend on the turnout.  The event 
includes a three hour cruise, which includes a full buffet dinner, our 
own entertainment and refreshments with optional cash bar service.  
The cost target is $65-$70 but the final cost will depend on the 
number in attendance.  Based on previous events, we are estimating 
about 75 to 100 classmates will take part in one or more of the 
weekend events, including a less formal Friday evening get together.   
The photos in this mailing are from the 2008 events on Friday and 
Saturday nights.  We have more than 100 photos on the website. 
 
Information for the events can be found on the class website, 
www.68whs.org   Check out the links for reunion information. 
 
This letter has been sent by U.S. Mail to all of the classmates with 
address information on file.  An electronic version has also been sent 
to the classmates with email.  It is expensive to do physical mailings 
(this is the only one) and we would appreciate if you could update the 
information that we have on file, including an email address, so that 
we may include you future email news.  Our emails to the class are 
infrequent and are only used to circulate news about reunions and 
other class events, the passing of a classmate or other items that may 
be meaningful to our classmates.  Our email and website are not 
commercial endeavors, and we will not share your provided info with 
anyone unless you have given us permission to do so. 
 
Included with this mailing are:  this reunion notice; an information 
update form; “missing classmate information”; and a reply envelope.  
Please indicate your interest in attending (so that we can make plans) 
and help us to keep our directory of classmates up-to-date.   
 
Please provide us with any reasonably current information you might 
have about our “unverified or missing” classmates (don’t assume 
someone else will be doing this – duplicate responses are better than 
none).  We hope this mailing gets through to you and finds you well. 
Please pass on this news to classmates you know or encounter, and 
feel free to contact any of us if you have any questions.  You can 
always reach us through the web site at:  www.68whs.org.  

 
Pat Bauer 319-337-7446 patrick-bauer@uiowa.edu 
Randy Lofgren 612-804-3114 lofgrenmotors@gmail.com 
Dusty Macgregor 763-559-5901 dmacgregor@usinternet.com 
Bonnie McCannel 763-473-7563 bonniemccannel@comcast.net 
Jeff Walton 952-942-2064 jeff@walton-mn.com 

 


